
HERITAGE COMMISSION MEETING 

Wednesday, 20 February 2019 

The meeting was called to order by Marilou MacLean at 6:05 pm. Also present were 

Brian Robischeau, Bob & Karen Servacek, and Ron Prior.  Approval of the January 

minutes were tabled until the next meeting. 

 

Ron Prior presented a New Hampshire state flag to fly on the Town flagpole with 

the American Flag.  The Commission thanked Ron for his thoughtful donation that 

acknowledges that the actual battleship represented on the flag was built by James 

Hackett of Brookfield.  With the assistance of Frank Frazier, Ron is close to 

completing a Wikipedia biography about the Brookfield shipbuilder. 

 

Marilou reported that the deposit for the Hampshire Pewter ornaments is due by 

April, and delivery is expected within 6-8 weeks afterward. 

 

Carolyn Chase has accepted the Commission’s invitation to participate in the 

rededication of the bell on June 29th. 

 

Marilou will contact Aaron Dame for assistance to check the bell and a new rope will 

be needed prior to the rededication ceremony. 

 

The list of Town positions was reviewed and people were identified to invite to fill 

each role.  The Moderator will make the appointments and present a certificate for 

each position at the Town Meeting. 

 

Bob Servacek reported that NH Chronicle has not yet responded to several inquiries 

regarding the CD of previous Brookfield episodes, but he will continue to pursue it 

and report at the next meeting. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 6:50 pm.  The members agreed to reschedule the March 

meeting to March 6th at 6:00 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

Karen Servacek 


